
 

Temporary Miners Marsh Trail Access Point Closure 

 

July 16, 2024 

The access point to Miners Marsh Trail off of Klondyke Street in Kentville will be temporarily closed 
on July 17, 2024. 

This closure from Klondyke Street to Miners Marsh Trail is necessary to allow for important 
underground infrastructure work to be completed in the area. Miners Marsh will remain open to the 
public and can be accessed via the parking lot trailhead behind the Provincial Court Building (87 
Bridge Street, Kentville). We kindly ask all trail users to respect the barriers, work crews, and 
equipment in place and avoid the affected area until the work is complete.  

The underground work planned for the next two weeks is required for a larger project that will 
involve the replacement of infrastructure servicing the Regional Sewer Treatment Plant in New 
Minas. The work associated with this project is scheduled to take place this summer. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate the public’s cooperation and 
understanding as we work to improve critical infrastructure serving communities in the Municipality 
of the County of Kings, Town of Kentville and Village of New Minas. 

 


